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Newsletter 

 Please follow us on the Discovery  

Multi Academy Trust Facebook page  

IMPORTANT REMINDER 

 

Monday 22nd February is a 

Non Pupil Day for all children and 

online learning and Educare will  

resume on Tuesday 23rd February.  

Collection of food parcels and work 

packs will be available on  Wednesday 

24th February 11.30 - 12.30. 

CONTACT DETAILS 

 

Please  ensure that we have the 

correct contact details for you. 

 

Can you please let us know as soon as  

possible of any changes to  your mobile 

number or address so we can update our 

records. 

February Half-Term Monday 15th - Friday 19th February 2021 

Non Pupil Day Monday 22nd February 

The Department for Education has confirmed that Schools will close to ALL children as usual 

over February half-term and are not expected to remain open to vulnerable children and the 

children of critical workers during that week. There will not be any live sessions or eschools 

learning set for that week. 

 

Reporting test results over February Half Term 

If a child tests positive for COVID-19, we are required to run a track and trace process and  

inform families and staff who have been in close contact with the confirmed case.  We will 

continue to communicate with parents at the earliest opportunity whenever this happens.  To 

support us with this over the early part of the February Half Term, if you receive a positive 

Covid-19 test result you should inform us as soon as possible. Please email your child’s school, 

using the following email: 

westonmill.reception@discoverymat.co.uk 

 

Thank you for understanding that every positive case takes us a considerable amount of time 

to investigate and resolve.  We will respond to each case and communicate with you as quickly 

as possible, up to and including the 17th February.  

If your child tests positive for COVID-19 after the 17th February, please liaise with the NHS for 

track and trace.  We will not be checking school emails from this date until we return to school. 

If your child needs to isolate over the half term and this extends to the start of term 4, please let 

us know on the first day back in school, Tuesday 23rd February 2021, that your child is absent. 

Many thanks 

 
Mrs R Dinnis 

mailto:westonmill.reception@discoverymat.co.uk


BREAKFAST CLUB REMINDER 

 

Breakfast Club is open for Educare children. 

 

ALL places MUST  be booked online and 

paid for prior to attending please. 

 

Thank you 

 

 

SHOUT OUT! 

 

Year 6 – Max S great effort being seen from you.  

 

Year 5 – Savanna, Thomas and Lorelai – fantastic effort from you all.  

 

Year 4 – Jessica, Martin and Ava – lovely energy with your work this week.  

 

Year 3 – Aneeqa, Elizabeth and Georgia (a great poetry performance I hear)  

              and Vinnie and Ruby.  

 

Year 1/2 team – Sophie E, Rosalia and Ivy for great engagement with your learning.  

 

Foundation and Nursery – Preston E, Elsie S a lovely effort this week from you both. 

 

 LUNCH PAYMENT REMINDER 

                                       

ALL SCHOOL LUNCHES MUST BE PAID 

FOR IN ADVANCE. 

Please ensure your child’s Parent Pay 

lunch account is topped up and any 

amount owing cleared today. 

Please contact the school office if you need 

any assistance with your payments. 

Thank you. 




